Lynne Hinton

e Members of NM Conference of Churches believe we all have a moral and ethical responsibility
to do all we can to preserve health and increase the well-being for communities of creation now and
to come. These standards would significantly reduce harmful tailpipe pollution, saving lives and
making our households and economy less dependent on volatile and costly gasoline that pollutes
our climate and compromises the integrity of creation for generations to come. Please act to adopt
these standards as one way we can move forward responsibility and equitably with technologies
that help us reduce the harms of climate change and pollution for all people in our state.



